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NOTIFICATION OF PROPOSED ROADWAY CONSTRUCTION 
CTH “E” FROM CTH “F” TO KOHLOFF LANE 

& 
 CTH “F” FROM CTH “CI” TO CTH “B” 

 
CTH “E” from CTH “F” to KOHLOFF LANE & CTH “F” from CTH “CI” to CTH “B” will be 
resurfaced.  The work is scheduled to take place beginning the week of April 24, 2023.  The 
existing asphalt pavement will be milled and overlaid. 
 
During construction the roadways will remain open to traffic utilizing flagging operations, but 
expect delays or find alternate routes as necessary.  Access will be maintained to local residences 
and businesses, as well as emergency vehicles. Construction is scheduled for completion in mid-
June, depending on the weather.     
 
Please use caution within the construction areas and please keep children away from the 
operations.  If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact Brian Udovich at the 
Jefferson County Highway Department at (920) 723-7273. 
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